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Subject: FW: An Bord Pleanala Request for further information ACP-322816-25

From: Aidan Coffey <aidan@hibernia-line.com>
Sent: Friday, July 4, 2025 8:09 AM
To: Kevin McGettigan <k.mcgettigan@pleanala.ie>
Cc: LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie>
Subject: An Bord Pleanala Request for further information ACP-322816-25

ICaution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.

Dear Sirs,

Please see attached request for Further Information with regards to your Ref: ACP-322816-25

Yours Sincerely,

Aidan Coffey

Hibernia Line
Direct Mobile: + 44 7884 123 123

www.hibernia-line.com

If you receive this email outside of standard working hours, please be assured Hibemia Line does not expect any response or action until
your standard working hours resume

\'',' Hibernia Line

From: Aidan Coffey
Sent: Wednesday 18 June 2025 00:09
To: k.mcgettiRan@pteanala.ie

Cc: laps@pleanala.ie; Aidan Coffey <aidan@hibernia-line.com>
Subject: An Bord Pleangla Request for EIA & AA Screening Determination Assessment Cork City North Quays Part 8
Plan 2025 Pdf

Good day Kevin,

Thank you for taking the call yesterday, (Tuesday the 17th June) regarding the request for EIA and AA screening
Determination of the Cork City Part 8 process on the North Quays Public Realm & Transport Infrastructure
Plan , ALong with the determination if the Plan is deemed project splittingfrom the overall Docklands
Framework.

As discussed, I would appreciate if you can check through the Request document attached and setting out
reasons for request for EIA & AA Screening Determination, tO ensure all iS OK before the deadline of the 24th
June and also to confirm if there is any fee required.
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As promised, please see below the relevant link for the Cork City Notice and any attached links to documents
for the plan.

r
ee)rk NQrthDQcks Public;Realrn anel_Tr_arLspoltlnftastru_eturel elorkeity Couneil's Online eOnSultatIQr I Portal

Many thanks and I appreciate your guidance.

Best Regards

Aidan Coffey

Harbour Link
&
Hibernia Line
Direct Mobile: + 44 7884 123 123

www.hibernia-line.com

If you receive this email outside of standard working hours, please be assured Hibemia Line does not expect any response or action until
your standard working hours resume

Hibernia Line\'"


